
 

 

 

Date: 14/04/2024 

Circular Number: DClear/2024/6 

 

 

Subject: Change in Implementation Date: Circular No.: DClear/2024/3 and DClear/2024/4   

 

With reference to below mentioned circulars issued on the 2nd of April 2024;  

 

DClear/2024/3: Updates to Dubai Clear’s Margin Policy 

DClear/2024/4: Transacting and Reporting of Direct Deals on DFM 

 

Kindly note that the implementation date of the two changes related to PCCP shared in the above 

two mentioned circulars has been delayed from April 15, 2024, the new implementation will be 

informed to member via new circular. 

 

In case of any enquires feel free to contact Mr. Bhuvnesh Sharma – Risk Manager at 04 3055 158, 

email: bsharma@dfm.ae 

 

https://www.dubaiclear.ae/docs/default-source/dubai-clear/circulars/circular-2024-3-updates-to-dubai-clears-risk-management-policy-english.pdf?sfvrsn=9626d681_0
https://www.dubaiclear.ae/docs/default-source/dubai-clear/circulars/circular-2024-4-transacting-and-reporting-of-direc-deals-on-dfm-english.pdf?sfvrsn=8424d681_0
mailto:bsharma@dfm.ae

